
Park     Glen Connection 
M A Y  2 0 1 9  

PARK GLEN 
NEIGHBORHOOD 

ASSOCIATION 

Saturday, May 4 - 9am to 11am 
at Park Glen Elementary School (Black Hills Lane 

parking lot). A free service to shred personal papers 
only for Park Glen homeowners and residents. Check 
this list to see if your home is within the boundaries 

of the Park Glen Neighborhood Association. 

Applications for the 

2019 Scholarship 

p r o g r a m  a r e 

available HERE.  

The Park Glen 

N e i g h b o r h o o d 

Association has authorized the Scholarship Program to recognize, 

reward, and develop members of our neighborhood and their 

dependents who have exhibited commendable academic success, 

leadership, and volunteer & extracurricular involvement.  A number 

of scholarships of $500 or more will be awarded for undergraduate, 

graduate or vocational-technical study in the upcoming fall 

semester.  The program is not just for graduating high school 

seniors.  Please review the application packet for complete 

information, and direct any questions to the Scholarship Coordinator 

at PGNAScholarship@gmail.com.  Application deadline is June 1. 

http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/9/8/2/12319289/assets/ParkGlenPropertyLookup2017-0117.pdf
http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/9/8/2/12319289/assets/Scholarship_Application_and_Guidelines_2019_e_FINAL.pdf
http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/9/8/2/12319289/assets/Scholarship_Application_and_Guidelines_2019_e_FINAL.pdf


GET  CONNECTED  
CONTACT US or ASK A QUESTION HERE 

COMMUNITY MANAGER: 
Neighborhood Management, Inc. 
ParkGlenManager@nmitx.com 

972-359-1548 Monday through Thursday 
8:30am to 5pm, Friday 8:30am to 3pm 

Sign up HERE to get E-MAIL ALERTS 
and news about our community. 

Community SOCIAL NETWORKING links 
are HERE. 

GET INVOLVED in our neighborhood.  
You can see the opportunities, ask for 
more information, or sign up HERE. 

     

1. See page 1 for information on the Community Shredding event 

on Saturday, May 4 & the annual Scholarship Program. 

2. Can you be a volunteer judge for the Summer Yard of the Month 

Program?  Sign up HERE or e-mail PGNARussell@gmail.com. 

3. We need all kinds of volunteers to make the Park Glen 

Neighborhood Association work.  Sign up or ask questions 

HERE. 
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http://parkglen.org/contact-us-ask-a-question.html
mailto:ParkGlenManager@nmitx.com
http://parkglen.org/sign-up.html
http://parkglen.org/connect-with-park-glen.html
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
mailto:PGNARussell@gmail.com
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
https://www.longhorncouncil.org/camps-properties/longhorn-activity-center/
https://www.longhorncouncil.org/camps-properties/longhorn-activity-center/
https://www.longhorncouncil.org/camps-properties/longhorn-activity-center/
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Judging  will  be  based  on  overall 
attractiveness and adherence to deed restrictions & community 
standards.  To be considered, properties must not have any 
open violations or have any past due balance on their accounts.  
Winners will receive recognition in this newsletter and on our 
website, plus a “Yard of the Month” sign for their yards. 

Would you like to help judge the Yard of the Month 
contest?  No experience is necessary, and you'll need to spend 
just one hour per month or less.  Being a judge does not exclude 
your home from the contest.  To volunteer or find out more, 
please fill out the form here or e-mail PGNARussell@gmail.com.  

Judging in this summer’s Yard 
of the Month contest will be: 

May 25-28 
June 22-25 
July 27-30 

August 24-27 
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http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
mailto:PGNARussell@gmail.com
http://www.alliancemethodist.org/
http://www.alliancemethodist.org


Homeowners are always 
welcome at PGNA Board 

Meetings held at the 
Longhorn Council Activity 

Center, 5350 Basswood Blvd. 
at 7pm every third Monday 

(except for the combined 
November / December 

meeting held on the first 
Monday of December).  The 
next meeting is April 15.  The 

annual meeting and Board 
election will be September 9. 

ADVERTISERS:  If you 
would like to place an ad 
in our online newsletter, 

please contact us at 
Newsletter@parkglen.org   

Full Page: $150 
Half-Page: $100 
Quarter-Page: $50 
Eighth-Page: $25 

All proceeds will go to 
the Park Glen 

Benevolence Fund. 

Upcoming Neighborhood Events 
     

   Shredding Event - May 4 - 9am to 11am  at 

Park Glen Elementary School - A free service to shred personal 

papers only for Park Glen homeowners & residents.  

Crud Cruiser - For disposal and recycling of 

household hazardous waste.  May 4 at 4205 Basswood 

Blvd or May 18 at 11301 Old Denton Rd.  Details HERE.  

Summer Pool/Movie Nights at Longhorn 

Activity Center - 7:30 to 10pm 

June 8 (pizza provided by Hight Real Estate) 

July 13     August 10 

A free event with food, swimming, and a movie for 

official homeowners and residents of Park Glen. 

(Would you like to sponsor a pool/movie night?) 

Independence Celebration - June 29  
Park Glen parade (presented by the Park Glen Bike 

Gang) & PID6 Fireworks Extravaganza 
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mailto:Newsletter@parkglen.org
http://fortworthtexas.gov/env/crudcruiser/schedule/
http://hightrealestate.com/
http://parkglen.org/exhibitor-signup.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/PGBGs/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/PGBGs/
http://www.pid6.org/events.php#fireworks
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Page 

6 Many Thanks to the 

Volunteers who made the 

Eggstravaganza and 

Spring Festival possible! 

Kristy Shallcross who coordinated the event 

Ashley Jordan, who coordinated exhibitors 

Daniel Guido and a generous crew of face 
painters, nail painters, and bike gang 

members, sponsors, & mechanics 

Stage Notes School of Music and Arts for 
wonderful live entertainment 

Triple Motion Dance for fantastic 
performances 

and to our Exhibitors! 
Animal Hospital Of Park Glen 

Camilla Harris State Farm 
Edward Jones-Melissa Miller 

h2oRx Sprinkler Repair 

AKC Creations 
Usborne Books & More 

Copeland Floors 
Simply Gorgeous Nails by Mindy 

Nod's Homemade Pillows 
Texas DFW Homes 

Triple Motion Dance 

Sunny Designs  
Your Dog's Business is Our Business 

Medical City Alliance 
Stage Notes School of Music and Arts  

BSA 205 Scouts & Crew 

Alliance Church (8400 Park Vista Blvd) 
Zarmisha Ministry 

Almost Home Animal Rescue 
Primrose School of Parkwood Hill for 
helping to fund the bounce houses 

Tal Finley 
Timothy Zwerg 

Whitney Weiss 
Courtney Shea 

Matthew Dinh 
Hafsa Syed 

Carissa Zwerg 
Madison Brodnax 

Ryan Jordan 

Grady Herzog 
Marty Kecso 

Sandra Zwerg 
Teri Malavear 

Katie Worsham 
Crystal Thompson 

Teresa Biery 
Melinda Gibbs 

Rebecca Hollis 
Amanda Roth 

Gerry & Suzanne Sauls 

The Foulkrod family 
Tom Kaul 

A great big THANK YOU to Park Glen Bike Gang Chief Bike 

Mechanic and Texas BMX Hall of Famer Dexter "Dee" Chips #78 - 

with his help the PGBGz "rebutted" 35 bikes back into the 

community in a single day!  www.facebook.com/groups/PGBGs/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/PGBGs/
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A property modification 

request is required from 

residents who want to make 

Improvements or modifications 

to your property.  You can find 

the forms on our website 

www.ParkGlen.org 
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8 COVENANT CORNER 
Fences 

If you are thinking about doing work on your fence, please 
review the HOA’s guidelines for property modifications at 
www.parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html.  These guide-
lines state that approval of the Architectural Control Commit-
tee is necessary for fence repair or replacement unless the 
fence will be 6’ or less in height with no change in fence line 
and with no application or reapplication of color.  If all three 
of these are true in your case, you may proceed without pri-
or approval.  Otherwise, please complete and submit a proper-
ty modification form that is available at the link above. 

Whether ACC approval is required and sought or not, home-
owners are still responsible for complying with the relevant 
Covenants, Conditions, & Restrictions (CCR’s or Deed Re-
strictions) that may be found at http://parkglen.org/deed-
restrictions-ccr-s.html. For example, poles may not be visible 
from the street, and fences that adjoin/intersect (whether par-
allel or perpendicular) must always do so at the same height, 
so a high fence must taper down over a 10’ or greater dis-
tance to intersect/adjoin a shorter fence at the same 
height.  In addition, approval of adjoining homeowners should 
always be obtained before raising the height of a shared 
fence, since that change would have a significant change on 
the neighbor’s yard.   According to the office of our City Council 

Member Cary Moon, a Pedestrian Hybrid 

Beacon (PHB) is being installed at the 

intersection of Park Vista and Redwood.  A 

PHB is a traffic control device proven to help 

pedestrians safely cross roadways at 

uncontrolled intersections. The beacon flashes 

only when activated for ~50 seconds. Once 

the pedestrian is safely across the roadway, 

vehicles may resume normal traffic flow. All 

work related to this installation is expected to 

be completed by the end of summer 2019. 

http://www.parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html
http://parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html
http://parkglen.org/deed-restrictions-ccr-s.html
http://parkglen.org/deed-restrictions-ccr-s.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F0AiiSk2AqM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F0AiiSk2AqM
https://safety.fhwa.dot.gov/provencountermeasures/ped_hybrid_beacon/


    

by Bob Kilburn 

School is coming to an end, and the Cub Scouts 
and Boy Scouts from Pack and Troop 205 are 
preparing to have an awesome summer.  

The Boy Scouts just finished their District 
Camporee.  This is a huge campout for Scouts 
from all the Troops in our area with lots of 
scouting activities and much competition.  Some 
of the Scouts are Hiking on the weekends 
preparing to go on a trek to Scouting heaven 
“Philmont High Adventure Base”.  

Most recently some of the scouts were inducted into the 
Order of the Arrow which is Boy Scouts’ National Honor 
Society that recognizes Scouts and Scouters who best 
exemplify the Scout Oath and Law in their daily lives.  This 
recognition provides encouragement for others to live these 
ideals as well.  Arrowmen are known for maintaining camping 
traditions and spirit, promoting year-round and long term 
resident camping, and providing cheerful service to others.   

Our Crew just completed a wilderness survival campout in 
Mineral Wells.  They had a booth at the extravaganza doing a 
duck decorating contest.  Their service for this month was 
putting meals together for the Tarrant Area Food Bank.  They 
made a whopping 14,000 meals.  

The Cub Scouts went to Camp Burnett for their Spring Family Campout where they braved the 
elements, played games, and had a great campfire.  Scouts from the Pack and the Troop worked some 
service as well: working to get the outside of Alliance United Methodist Church ready for Easter. 

 

PARK GLEN SCOUTING 

Interested in Girl Scouts  

in the Park Glen Area?    

contact Heather: HAllen@gs-

top.org or 817-914-7868. 

Interested in Scouting in Park Glen? 

Contact Bob Kilburn @ 817-789-9907 or  

 bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net or visit our websites: 

https://troop205.trooptrack.com 

http://fortworthpack205.weebly.com    
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mailto:HAllen@gs-top.org
mailto:HAllen@gs-top.org
mailto:bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net
https://troop205.trooptrack.com
http://fortworthpack205.weebly.com

